
 

Contact Letter Date: 06.11.20 Year Group: 1 

Topic: Knowing Me, Knowing You 

Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will start to explore subtraction within 10. We will be using 
number lines and part whole models to help. 
 
English: We will continue to focus on Jack and the Beanstalk. We will be 
using adjectives to describe the characters as well as thinking about what 
they might say. 
 

Wider curriculum: We will find out about Remembrance Day and why we are 
silent at 11 o’clock on the 11th of November. We will be exploring outside to see 
which animals and insects we can find.  

Additional Information: 

 
- If you have any uniform/tights/socks/underwear that are now too small for 

your child, please send them in. Reception are very short of spare clothes.  

- All learning is on Teams for next week in the event a child needs to isolate. 

Please continue to send in results for any negative COVID tests taken 

before sending your child back to school. 

-  
 

 


